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Public Service Announcement 

ADDITIONAL SAILINGS OF THE JEAN DE LA VALETTE ON  

FRIDAY 16TH AUGUST & TUESDAY 20TH AUGUST, 2019.  
 

 

The Management of the Trinidad and Tobago Inter-island Transportation 

Company Limited (TTIT) wishes to advise the travelling public that due to 
increased demand for travel during the Great Race 2019 period, there will be 

additional sailings of the Jean De La Valette (JDLV) on Friday 16th August and 

Tuesday 20th August, 2019. Due to the additional sailings of the JDLV the 
following sailing times are amended as follows: 

 

 

Jean De La Valette Amended Sailings  
Friday 16th August, Saturday 17th August & Tuesday 20th August, 2019 

        
DATE FROM TOBAGO FROM TRINIDAD 

Friday 16th August 

6.30am 
rescheduled to 6.00am 

11.00am 
additional sailing 

3.30pm 

additional sailing 

4.00pm 

rescheduled to 8.30pm 

Saturday 17th August 6.30am 

rescheduled to 11.00am 

4.00pm 

as scheduled 

Tuesday 20th  August 

 

6.30am 

rescheduled to 6.00am 

 

11.00am 

additional sailing 

3.30pm 
additional sailing 

4.00pm 
rescheduled to 8.30pm 

    

 Affected passengers with JDLV tickets are not required to revalidate their 
ferry tickets to travel at the rescheduled times. 

 

 

We thank you for your support and co-operation as we continue to improve the 
Inter-island Ferry Service. 

 

 


